
08/06/2021 Mail - Corporate Registers - Outlook 

From: Power, Darren 
Sent: Tuesday, 8 June 202111:21 AM 
To: Trinca, Silvio 
Subject: CBF - Councillor Notification to CEO 

Dear Chief Executive Officer 

Under s202A(1) of Local Government Regulation 2012, councillors must notify the Chief Executive Officer within seven 
days that an amount has been allocated under discretionary funds. Accordingly, I would like to advise that the 
following funds have been allocated under the Community Benefit Fund: 

Applicant Name: Fishers of Men 

Amount Allocated: $1,000.00 

Funding Purpose: Installation of a roller door at one of the groups rehabilitation houses and installation of a tail gate 
lift on the truck used to deliver furniture. 

Note: 
Under s202A(1) of Local Government Regulation 2012, Council must publish this notice on its website within seven 
days of receipt by the CEO. In accordance with the requirements of the Corporate Governance branch, the relevant 
team has been copied into this email to ensure this requirement is actioned. 

Please take this email as my formal notification of allocation of discretionary funding. 

Mayor Darren Power 
Cn'V OF LOGAN 
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